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IAM DISTRICT 142 LAUNCHES NEW WEBSITE 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers: 
 
As part of our continued growth, and in conjunction with our move to Phoenix, Arizona, District 142 is proud to announce the launch 
of our brand-new website.  
 
You can access the new website at: https://www.iamdl142.org -or- https://www.atd142.org. If you haven’t already, add one or both 
addresses to your Favorites and/or Bookmarks in your favorite web browser.  
 
The new website is another important part of the next chapter in our history. It will enable us to better inform our membership, as well 
as giving you access to forms and resources you need as a member of the IAMAW. 
 
While visiting our website, take a moment to sign up for our Email List so you can get important email updates from District 142 specific 
to your contract, workplace and carrier, as well as general interest bulletins and committee reports. We would also like to encourage all 
our members to connect with District 142 on social media. You will find links to all our social media accounts at the top of each page 
of our website.  
 
We look forward to connecting with all our members and getting you involved with the great work we are doing. The best is yet to 
come! With best wishes, we remain 

 
Sincerely and fraternally, 
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JMC/JS/TD/ 
 
cc: R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory 
 E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory 
 T. Regan, Airline Coordinator 

T. Blevins, Special Assistant to the International President 
          DL 142 Trusteeship Deputy 
 G. Simmons, Grand Lodge Representative 
 DL 142 Executive Board  
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